
 

 

 
April 13, 2021 
 
 
Dear Graduates, 
 
Congratulations to the Class of 2021!  You’ve made it … just about … as you enter the last 10 
weeks of high school, we want to inform you of commencement plans we are considering to 
celebrate your graduation. 
 
With the current public health restrictions from the provincial government, we are hoping to 
celebrate your high school graduation on Monday and Tuesday, June 21-22.  We are grouping 
you according to your Q4, Pd1 cohort class and having you invite 2 family members/guests to 
celebrate with you as you receive your graduation folder. 
 
Where: LA Matheson Outdoor Courtyard  
(weather permitting; Small Gym, if inclement weather) 
 
When: Monday or Tuesday, June 21-22; 9:00 am – 2:00 pm (day and time for each group to be 
announced once Q4 Pd 1 class lists have been finalized, including study block students and early 
January 2021 grads) 
 
The event will be video taped and uploaded to a website for future viewing. 
 
If there are future public health orders that cancel this event, we are also considering a 
September 2021 one day date. 
 
As these next two months unfold, we want to assure all graduates that your school staff is 
committed to celebrating your milestone achievement.  Please share this letter with your 
parents and family so that they too can plan for this commencement ceremony.  More 
information regarding pick up of graduation gowns, photo booths, scholarships, awards, 
bursaries, virtual speeches, car parking and grad group logistics will be forthcoming next month.   
 
Until then, “Make it a great spring, MUSTANGS!” 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Johnston, Principal &  
LAM Graduation Committee 2021 
 


